
REPORT TO NZAP COUNCIL, JUNE 2024 
 
From the Ethics and Professional Standards Committee 
 
 
General 
Following my recent appointment as chair of the Ethics & Professional Standards committee, 
I am pleased to be joining the council and becoming acquainted with its work and processes. 
 
As NZAP no longer has a regulatory function and does not offer a complaints process, the 
work of the Ethics & Professional Standards committee is now to provide education and 
support for members in this important area. 
 
 
Committee 
The members of the committee are Penny Kennett and John Savage, and a meeting is 
scheduled for us to form as a group and discuss our direction and areas of focus for the 
coming year. 
 
 
Complaints 
Since taking up the position of committee chair 2 weeks ago,  I have been involved in 
responding to queries and requests for support from two members. 
 
 
 
Kate Dent Rennie  
Chair, Ethics and Professional Standards Committee 
 


